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Negotiations Update 

 
 
 
Teacher/Occasional Teacher Central Table Negotiations Update 
After three consecutive days of talks at the Teacher/Occasional Teacher central bargaining table, 
negotiations between OSSTF/FEESO, the Ontario Public School Boards Association and the 
Government of Ontario have failed to produce an agreement. 
 
The OPSBA/Government management team has continued to place major road blocks in the 
way of any agreement that would be acceptable to OSSTF/FEESO.  
 
At this point talks have been suspended and no further dates have been scheduled. 
OSSTF/FEESO remains willing and available to go back to the table at any time to engage in 
meaningful negotiations. 
 
Teacher/Occasional Teacher Local Negotiations Update 
Teacher/Occasional Teacher negotiations between OSSTF/FEESO District 19, Peel, and the 
Peel Region School Board have failed to result in an agreement. Consequently, members of the 
teacher and occasional teacher bargaining units in Peel have begun a full withdrawal of services 
as of this morning, May 4.  
 
For information on the Peel strike, please visit the OSSTF/FEESO website www.osstf.on.ca 
and click on the OSSTF/FEESO Labour Action badge on the homepage. There you will find 
information on all current OSSTF/FEESO job actions, including Peel. Picket schedules and 
locations are provided, as well as email addresses where messages of support can be sent.  
 
 
 
 
Please frequently check the “Members Only” section of the OSSTF/FEESO website for 
updated information on bargaining. 

http://www.osstf.on.ca/

